DAMON RUNYON
CANCER RESEARCH
FOUNDATION

SAVE THE DATE

DAMON RUNYON
FELLOWS’ RETREAT

September 21-23, 2020

For the health and safety of our Fellows and staff, the 2020 Damon Runyon
Fellows” Retreat will be held virtually. All first- and third- year Damon Runyon
Fellows, Damon Runyon-Sohn Fellows, and Damon Runyon Quantitative Biology
Fellows are required to attend. We look forward to a great retreat!
Please mark the dates on your calendars.

More details to follow.

Contact Clare Cahill, Chief Administrative Officer
at 212.455.0520 or clare.cahill@damonrunyon.org
If you have any questions.




